
20/07/2020 

RE: DA2020/0714 - 888 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

To Whom it May Concern,

I'm objecting the proposed development and operation of the car wash for the following reasons:

- Constant water flows will cause moisture, dampness and potential structural and health issues
- Use of chemicals on the underground car park with limited ventilation may cause health and safety 
risks, potential fire hazard for the multi-level building
- The area around the car wash will be dirty
- Congestion at the security exit for residents parking on level B3
- Increased cost of insurance for residents 

Sent: 20/07/2020 10:13:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


